
 

 
 

 
 
SPORTS 
 Track & Field—A team of 11 Sullivan Heights athletes, including 2 Gr. 8’s, have returned from the provincial 

championships in Nanaimo held last week with some personal bests to show for it. Notable performances were Arden 
M. winning a silver medal in the senior girls 400m hurdles and a fourth place in the 400m while Meagan M., the Surrey 
champion, finished fifth in senior girls high jump. Nick H., a graduating senior, finished off his Sullivan Heights career 
with a solid run in the 3000m. 

 Attention all Sulli sports fans—your flag football team is playing in the Surrey Championships today at 3:30pm at Frank 
Hurt. Come support the team as they look to complete their undefeated season with a banner!  

 Thank you to everyone who came out to the athletic banquet last night. The results of our ballot box were Aryan J. for 
“comeback athlete for overcoming obstacles and injuries”; Yuvraj G. for “fan favourite”; Ethan H. for “clutch 
performer”; Dora A. for “most athletic female”; and Julius D. for “most athletic male”.  

 Could the winning soccer, basketball and volleyball intramural teams come and pick up your championship t-shirt on 
Wednesday at lunch in the small gym. 

 
EVENTS 
 All of the “Summer Vacation” outfits today are on point; remember to come play some Summer games at lunch in the 

HUB! Also get ready for Crocs vs. Birks day tomorrow! Show off your style wearing Crocs or Birkenstocks and practice 
your voice for karaoke in the HUB! 

 
VOLUNTEERING 
 Sullivan Heights Entrepreneurship Fair is coming to the HUB at lunch today and tomorrow! Be sure to get your very 

own tote bags, bookmarks, charm bracelets, lip balms, squish balls and key chains. Don’t forget to bring your money 
and come out to support our student entrepreneurs!  

 Attention Gr. 10 and 11’s, are you interested in getting volunteer hours? Apply to become a leader at next October’s 
Gr. 8 retreat! Posters have been placed around the school with a QR code. Scan the QR code and fill out the necessary 
information. Ms. Moore, Ms. Kalsi or Ms. Rai will contact you if you have been chosen to attend. Gr. 11’s who 
volunteered at last year’s regret are welcome to apply again!    

 Attention all Gr. 11 students. Applications for executive positions on next year’s Grad Council are out. If you are 
interested in a leadership position on Grad Council 2025, apply using the QR code posted outside of the PE office or 
room C211!    
 

CAFETERIA 
 The specials today are: 

• Chicken Fried Rice 
• Pizza Bagel 
• Marinara Pasta 
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